GREAT WITCHINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE OF CO-OPTION FOR PARISH COUNCILLOR

The Electoral Services Department of Broadland District Council has confirmed that following the giving of Notice on 3 December 2021 in respect of the Casual Vacancy 

in the 

Office of Parish Councillor  

a request for an election was NOT received and therefore the Parish Council can now fill the vacancy by Co-Option.
Therefore in this respect

THE PARISH COUNCIL IS SEEKING TO CO-OPT A COUNCILLOR

Ordinary meetings of the Parish Council are normally held in Great Witchingham Village Hall on the second Thursday in every odd month. As a Councillor representing your community you will help keep it a great place to live and work. You will be supported in your role and will be expected to undertake training. You should be comfortable working electronically. You should have a positive outlook and a can-do attitude and be willing to work as part of a team.
If you are interested in serving as a Parish Councillor, please refer to 

Great Witchingham Parish Council’s 
Co-Option Policy which gives full details of the process.

This can be obtained either from the website or on request from the Clerk 
(details below)
The closing date for receipt of your application and eligibility form is
 12noon Friday 28 January 2022.

Candidates will be invited to speak at the Parish Council meeting to be held on

Thursday 10 March 2022 commencing at 7pm in

Great Witchingham Village Hall, Hubbards Loke

Great Witchingham 

We look forward to receiving your application
Should co-option not take place at this meeting the vacancy will remain live and applications can be submitted after the closing date and will be considered as appropriate at future scheduled meetings 

……Mrs Patricia Kirby……………………..………. 
Dated    29 December 2021.

Clerk to the Council & Responsible Financial Officer

MRS PATRICIA KIRBY, 128 FAKENHAM ROAD, TAVERHAM, NR8 6QH

EMAIL: greatwitchinghamparishcouncil@gmail.com       TEL: 01603 860671 (answer machine)

gwpc.org.uk
